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Dear Colleagues,&

Nzönî f inî  ngû!  -  "Happy New Year!" in Sängö (Central African Republic).&

We hope you got some true-blue TLC over the holidays because…here we go again! 
Welcome back.&

Are you feeling a bit overwhelmed by the tasks at hand? Are you wondering how in 
blazes you’ll manage to cover all the material you need to cover in your courses, how 
you’ll get the students to understand certain fundamental notions, how you’ll get 
them to do the reading and take writing assignments seriously, etc.?&

Hank shared an interesting series of essays with us, written by David Gooblar (thanks 
Hank!). If you’re feeling any of the above (or not), we recommend reading Gooblar’s 
essay, “Reeling them in early”. What is the most important objective to aim for in the 
opening weeks of the semester?&

https://chroniclevitae.com/news/1886-reeling-them-in-early&
 &
We look forward to discussing these and a range of other topics in the next few 
months. For the moment, we have the following events planned:&

!"#$%&'()*+,  Wed. 12:15-  -

 



Enjoy the week and good luck reeling them in early!&
 &
Your TLC&
 &
AUP’s Teaching and Learning Center, tlc@aup.edu&
 &
Rebekah Rast, Director, rrast@aup.edu&
Elena Berg, Faculty Fellow, eberg@aup.edu&
Russell Williams, Faculty Fellow, rwilliams@aup.edu&


